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We 
Are 

HOME! 

 
After 18 months of deputation, we 

are so excited to report  
WE ARE HOME! 

 
We want to extend a huge “THANK 
YOU!” to every pastor, church, and 
individual who helped us along our 
deputation journey. Whether you 
gave to a project, took us on as a 

PIM, hosted us, bought a meal, gave 
an offering, or offered a place to 

stay; you made a difference! Thank 
you for helping us reach our goal 
and return home! We are building 

Guinea together! 

We also want to thank Pastor Jon Mullings and Truth 
Tabernacle in Bakersfield, CA. They provided the funds to 

build two churches here in Guinea. The first has been 
completed for several months. The second church, pictured 
below, is in the final stages of completion. We cannot thank 

you enough for your sacrifice in helping to establish and 
build the Kingdom of God in Guinea! 

THANK YOU! 
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If you would like to be a part of 
building churches or buying land in 
Guinea, see the QR code below for 

giving to our Land and Building 
Project. 

 
THANK YOU! 

 

 


